
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: July 8, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Lord, David (Ext.)
Cc: Freeman, Tyler (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Alliance Healthcare

Hi David – could OSME confirm if they have spoken with Alliance Healthcare Inc. We have received a complaint that
they have not been engaged.

Registration number, #64736, they have access to 10M+ Honeywell N95 masks which can be delivered between 45 and
90 days.

Thanks,
Caitlin
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